
Freedom of information request NCC-028466-17 
 
Thank you for your recently submitted Freedom of information request for information on 
Nottinghamshire County Council spending on Trading Standards. I have provided our response as 
follows: 
 
 

Financial Year 
Budget Spend on 
Trading Standards (£k) 

FTE employed on Trading 
Standards 

2010/11 2,385 60.7 
2011/12 1,864 50.6 
2012/13 1,719 50 
2013/14 1,688 50.4 
2014/15 1,224 44.6 
2015/16 1,124 41.8 
2016/17 1,158 40.6 
2017/18 1,110 40.8 

 
 
If you are unhappy with the way your request was dealt with and wish to make a complaint, please 
write to the Team Manager, Complaints and Information, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, 
NG2 7QP or e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the above reference number 
 
With kind regards 
 
Lorraine Hayes 
Complaints Information & Mediation Officer 
Complaints & Information Team 
Resources Department 
Nottinghamshire County Council 
West Bridgford 
Nottingham 
NG2 7QP 
0115 97 72788 
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